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SUBJECT: Final Selection, Apparent Successful Bidder, for  

US 550/160 Connection South Design-Build Project, Project No. NHPP 5501-029 (22420) 
Colorado Department of Transportation Region 5 

 
 

LAWRENCE CONSTRUCTION COMPANY/RS&H, Inc., were selected as the team representing 
the Best Value and has been identified as the apparent successful bidder for contract award for the US 
550/160 Connection South Design Build Project Solicitation based on the following criteria:  
 

 Volume I  Executive Summary 

 Volume II Proposer Information, Forms, and Certifications 

 Volume III Technical Proposal 

 Volume IV Project Plans, AREs, ACCs, ATCs, Schedule, and Draft Civil Rights Plan 

 Volume V Price Proposal 

 Volume VI Upset Amount Determination 

 Volume VII Options Proposal 

 
Please contact Roberta Lopez by email at roberta.s.lopez@state.co.us with any questions or concerns 
regarding the selection. 
 
On behalf of CDOT Region 5 and Engineering Contracts, thank you for your interest in this 
solicitation. CDOT anticipates future opportunities for CDOT Design-Build projects statewide. 
Information will be located in the legal advertisements section of the Daily Journal and on the 
CDOT website at: 
https://www.codot.gov/business/bidding  
 


